
OFFICIAL NOTICE
 PENN HILLS SCHOOL

DISTRICT SPORTS BIDS
The Board of School Directors
of  the  Penn  Hills  School
District, Penn Hills, PA, 15235,
is requesting sealed bids for:
2024-25  SPORTS
EQUIPMENT.  For  bid
forms,  email  Kathy
Mascaro  at
kmasca@phsd.k12.pa.us or
pick-up at  Penn Hills  High
School,  309  Collins  Drive,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15235.
Official  notice  is  hereby
given that bid opening will
be at 12pm prevailing time
on June 10, 2024 at Penn
Hills  High  School  and  is
open  to  the  public.  The
Board reserves the right to
reject any or all bids.

Thank you,
Colleen Szymansky


